
From: MacLean, Alex 

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 1:43 PM 

To: Markowitz, Deb 

CC: Searles, Brian; Lofy, Bill 

Subject: Re: Vermont Agency of Transportation, Circ-Williston Highway Project  

 

Hi Deb,  

 

I got the letter, thanks! Bill is going to work with Brian today to 

figure out timing regarding the press conference. Will be in touch when I 

know more details! 

 

Thanks 

 

Alex 

 

On 5/9/11 2:22 PM, "Markowitz, Deb" <Deb.Markowitz@state.vt.us> wrote: 

 

>Hi Alex, Attached please find a letter from the EPA regarding its 

>objection to the Circ Highway project as it is currently under review. 

>Let us discuss how to proceed. Thanks. Deb 

> 

> 

> 

>-----Original Message----- 

>From: Renahan.Kate@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Renahan.Kate@epamail.epa.gov] 

>Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 2:12 PM 

>To: Blais, Ernie; tom_chapman@fws.gov; Searles, Brian; Markowitz, Deb; 

>Mears, David 

>Subject: Vermont Agency of Transportation, Circ-Williston Highway Project 

> 

> 

> 

> 

> 

>(See attached file: Document.pdf) 

> 

> 

>Please consider the environment before printing this message 

> 

>Kate Renahan 

>Office of the Regional Administrator 

>U.S Environmental Protection Agency 

> 

>617.918.1491 

>renahan.kate@epa.gov 
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